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Spotlight on our community 

We are fast approaching the summer holiday period and Network Rail are                             

reminding children & parents about safety at level crossings.  

They aim to educate and persuade passengers and the general public                     

to behave safely when using stations and level crossings and have                                   

resources available to help share this message. 

  Resources for ages 3 to 6  

 

 

 

 

Join Suzi and all her friends on her journey 

      Resources for ages 7 to 11  

Are you Switched On for every                   

journey you make? 

      Resources for ages 12 to 16  

You’re never too far from the tracks,         

are you Living Switched On? 

https://switchedonrailsafety.co.uk/3-6-years/
https://switchedonrailsafety.co.uk/7-11-years/
https://switchedonrailsafety.co.uk/7-11-years/
https://switchedonrailsafety.co.uk/12-16-years/
https://switchedonrailsafety.co.uk/12-16-years/

